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Dear I Step Up Foundation Team,  

I have worked hard this year to come up with my grades and progress to the last part of nursing 

school. The training is very hard work but it needs to be. The classes and the teachers and good and 

my class mates are very good supporting each other. My favourite learning is always in the hospital 

where I learn from patients and the other registered nurses. It is the best way to learn how the 

science in the class room appears in real life on the job. I really like to talk to patients and understand 

them and help them understand their illness. I think I am getting more confident working in the 

wards with the sick patients and meeting the emergency cases that come to the hospital. I will always 

want to learn more to make sure that I am being the best nurse that is possible for the patients who 

come to the hospital and I will keep learning for my whole career as a state registered nurse.  

Thank you to all the sponsors and the people that have supported me in the college and in the 

hospital. It is too hard to pay and work and study for this vital qualification without all of the help and 

support I have received so I am always going to be grateful and I will never forget you all.  

 

 


